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Thursday, November 21, 2024 
   
The following question was posed and needs to be addressed through an addendum provided to 
all known bidders interested in this project.: 
 

 
Q1: “We noticed in the RFP there is a 10% Bid Bond requirement, which we often see for 

construction and design contracts. Is it correct that VVTA will also require a bid bond for 
professional services (CEQA services)?” 

 

A1: VVTA Staff have determined that a 10% Bid Bond is not required for this solicitation. 

 

 
All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain the same. 
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